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Welcome back and a happy new year to you all! I hope you all had a fun-filled winter break and 

found time to rest and reset with your loved ones. 

For this half term, we will be focusing on the important people in our communities who work hard to 

help up and keep us safe and well. We will be looking at our fire fighters, police officers and 

healthcare workers. We will also be diving into our local area, finding out where we live and where 

our school is based. We will be looking at our beautiful city of Manchester and finding out what the 

features of a city are. 

As winter is now well established, I want to take this time to remind you all to ensure your child comes 

to school with an appropriate winter coat, a hat, gloves and scarf. As part of the Early Years 

Foundation Stage Framework, we are expected to play outdoors in all weathers, and we need to ensure 

children are appropriately dressed for this. 

Thank you as always for your continued support and cooperation.

Miss Burke

Please email with anything you wish to discuss: h.burke@abbott.manchester.sch.uk

www.abbott.manchester.sch.uk/class/reception

This term P.E will be every Tuesday.
This half term children are taking part in dance sessions.



Class Timetable



Curriculum Overview



Reading
This half term, your child may start to bring home a sound blending book once they are secure with oral 

blending and segmenting – a skill which is learnt during phonics lessons. All children will bring home an 

independent reading book once we begin to access the school library. 

To further support independent reading for pleasure, take a look at the suggestions below that are linked to the 

topics and authors we are focusing on this half term. Many of these books can be found on Youtube to listen 

to at home if you do not have access to physical copies. 



Home Learning
All homework will be set, monitored and marked on Tapestry. 

Tapestry can be downloaded from the app store on your mobile 

device.

You will have your own log in, in order to access your child’s 

homework and upload photos or videos of your child’s learning at 

home.

If you are having any issues accessing Tapestry, please speak to a 

member of staff on the door or email Miss Burke.

Homework will be set every Friday to be completed by the 

following Friday.


